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Board of Supervisors Approve Funds for 

 The Mt. Baldy Pop Warner Football & Cheer Conference 
 
 

Chairman and Fourth District Supervisor Gary Ovitt announced today that the Board of 
Supervisors approved his request for $2500 for the Mt. Baldy Pop Warner Football & 
Cheer Conference.   
 
“Strong bodies help to build strong minds in our children,” Ovitt said.  “Girls and boys 
from the age of 5 to 14 participate in this league as both cheerleaders and football 
players.  The lessons that kids learn through competitive sports will help them to 
develop skills that serve them well throughout their lives.  I am pleased to be able to 
help the Mt. Baldy Pop Warner Football and Cheer Conference.” 
 
“Supervisor Gary Ovitt and the County of San Bernardino have really stepped up to help 
our conference and its kids,” said Steve Wilkerson, Commissioner for the Mt. Baldy Pop 
Warner Conference.   “It would be really hard to operate this youth sports league 
without the generous support of people like Supervisor Ovitt.” 
 
“Responsibility, fair play, sportsmanship, and pride are among the values that are 
imparted in our kids through these types of programs.  As a retired high school teacher 
and coach, I understand the lessons that our children can learn both on and off the 
field,” Ovitt added. 
 
This November, the Mt. Baldy Pop Warner Football & Cheer Conference will host a 
regional football and cheer championship at the Citizens’ Business Bank Arena in 
Ontario.  Children and their families across the West Coast will be participating in this 
event with the goal of reaching the Pop Warner Super Bowl in Florida. 
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